
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2005 

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION 

SHIRE OF LEONORA 

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME NO. 2 
 

 

As per Regulation 22(1) of the Planning and Development Act 2005 notice is 

hereby given that the local government of the Shire of Leonora has prepared the 

abovementioned planning strategy and scheme. 

 

Plans and documents that set out and explain the planning strategy and scheme have been 

deposited at 16 Tower Street, Leonora and at the Western Australian Planning Commission, 

Perth, and will be open for inspection during office hours up to and  6th July, 2020.  

 

The documents can also be viewed online at www.leonora.wa.gov.au. 

 

Submissions on the planning strategy and/or scheme may be lodged in writing and should 

include the strategy and/or scheme name and number, the property affected and details of the 

submission and lodged with the undersigned on or before 6th July, 2020.  

 

 

J.G. Epis 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

Shire of Leonora 

PO Box 56 

LEONORA WA 6438 

 

Phone: 08 9037 6044 

 

4th April, 2020 

 

http://www.leonora.wa.gov.au/

